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NEWS RELEASE

Netco Silver Announces the Filing of its Financial Statements and MD&A

VANCOUVER, BC — April 4, 2013, NETCO SILVER INC. (NEI: TSX-V) (“Netco” or the “Company”) announces
that it has filed with the relevant provincial regulators its annual audited financial statements and the
accompanying management’s discussion and analysis (“MD&A”) for the year ended December 31, 2012.
These filing are available for review at www.sedar.com.
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For further information, please contact the Company at (604) 683-7588, email: info@netcosilver.com or
visit Netco’s website at www.NetcoSilver.com.

Neither TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the
policies of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this
release.



